

RANDY EVANS, Mayor DAVID SWACKHAMMER, Director of Public Service / Safety

CITY OF JACKSON

MEMORIAL BUILDING 145 BROADWAY ST. JACKSON, OHIO 45640 (740) 286-3224 (740) 286-2201

PUBLIC NOTICE

TO: All Area Media

From: City of Jackson - Administration Office

Date: November 2, 2020

Subject: Thanksgiving Day (Thursday, November 26th)

All City offices will be closed on Thursday, November 26th, 2020 in observance of Thanksgiving Day. All City offices will re-open Friday, November 27, 2020.

Garbage pickup will be as follows:

Thursday's garbage will be picked up on FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 27^H, 2020 with Friday's normal route. All garbage is to be at the curbside no later than 6:30am on the day of pickup.

